
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Pembroke                       Term: Term 2 2022-2023                  Topic: Light and Dark 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

We have had another busy half term in 

Pembroke class!  

 

Our topic this term has been ‘Light and 

Dark’. We have explored many different 

sensory sessions such as swirling lights in 

the sensory room, and our light and dark 

themed pass the bag.  

 

Our story this half term has been 

‘Whatever Next’. We have been 

exploring the props, which accompany 

the story, story sequencing, identifying the 

sounds from the story, and forming 

sentences using colourful semantics. We 

also explored mark making on the light 

up boards.  

 

In maths, we have been focusing on ‘day 

and night’ in regards to time. We have 

been listening to different day and night 

sounds, and sorting pictures and activities 

into day and night.  

 

We also paid our respects on 

Remembrance Day by having a sensory 

tuff tray, full of sand, poppies, pictures 

and sound switches with the air raid and 

last post on.  

 

We also introduced teeth brushing as part 

of our daily routine after lunch, This has 

been a big hit and we enjoy taking turns 

to brush our teeth along to the song!  

 

All of the students have made wonderful 

progress in PE this term. We wait our turn 

to climb up the ramp and down the slide. 

We have also been practising other skills 

like walking and balancing, as well as 

spinning.  

 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas, 

and a Happy New Year!  

      
 
 

 

 

   

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Friday 17th December 2022 

First day back: Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Last day of term: Friday 10th February 

  

 


